
President Obama and Secretary of State Hillary Clinton apologized to rioting Pakistanis recently in 
a TV ad paid for with taxpayer dollars. 

The Obama Administration apologized because our God given right of freedom of speech had 
offended radical Muslims who were murdering innocent people in the streets.

No American president should ever apologize for the free speech and freedom of religion that are 
a part of our Judeo-Christian heritage and guaranteed in our Constitution. 

We don’t want an Apologizer-in-Chief in the White House who bows to Islam and is defensive about 
America’s Constitution and our Bill of Rights. 

We need a President who will defend our Constitution – not be ashamed of it.

Barack Hussein Obama has never apologized to Christians or Jews for the hate speech against 
them, which is printed in Islamic publications. 

Did Obama apologize to Catholics for the offensive display depicting Christ in urine currently being 
shown at the Edward Tyler Nahem gallery in New York City? 

Why is Obama only concerned about offending rioting, looting, and radical Muslims who become 
outraged at the slightest offense?

Say NO to Barack Obama 
and his continued apologies for America 

on Tuesday, November 6, 2012

We don’t need an Apologizer-In-Chief 
or an Appeaser-In-Chief in the White House. 

www.GINGPAC.org

Apologizer-In-Chief
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